
Monday, July 18, 2016 

PUBLIC MEETING OF COUNCIL 

Notice is hereby given that a Public Meeting of Council will be held in the Council 
Chamber of the Municipal Hall, 355 West Queens Road, North Vancouver, B.C. on 
Monday, July 18, 2016, commencing at 5:00p.m. 

Council is seeking input from the public with respect to the proposed expansion of a 
child care facility business licence at 570 West 29th Street to operate a group child 
care facility for a maximum capacity of twenty children. 

·~tete~~~ 
Linda Brick ~ v 

Deputy Municipal Clerk 

Posted this 14th day of July, 2016 
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